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Attn: Filing Center: 

October 2, 2018 

RE: UM 1934 - Portland General Electric Company's Update to the Schedule for 

the 2018 Request for Proposals for Renewable Resources 

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) provides to the Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
(Commission) an updated schedule for its 2018 Request for Proposals for Renewable Resources 
(2018 RFP). 

PGE provides this updated schedule to include dates for (1) Staff and Interested Paiiies to file 
comments on PGE's Request for Commission Acknowledgement of the Final Short List and on 
the Independent Evaluator's Final Closing Repo1i, (2) PGE's Reply Comments to Staff and 
Interested Parties Comments, (3) Staffs Memo, (4) PGE and Interested Paiiies Comments on 
Staff Memo, and (5) Commission's Public Meeting for Commission decision1

. 

The table below provides the updated schedule as described herein. 

UM 1934 - PGE Request for RFP Shortlist Acknowledgement 

Activity Date 

• PGE request for acknowledgement of final shortlist
Tuesday, October 2, 2018 

filed; IE final closing report filed concurrently

Staff and Stakeholder Comments Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

PGE Reply Comments Thursday, November 1, 2018 

Staff Memo and Recommendations Posted Tuesday, November 20, 2018 

PGE and Interested Paiiies Comments on Staff Memo Wednesday, November 28, 20182

Public Meeting for Commission Decision Tuesday, December 4, 2018 

Data Request Responses3

1 The December 2, 2018 date in PGE's RFP for the Commission Public Meeting is a Sunday, therefore PGE has 
proposed December 4, 2018. 
2 This date was suggested by NIPPC, CUB, A WEC, CREA and RNW. 
3 PGE has agreed to Staffs request for expedited response to data requests as reflected in the table. 
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Time Period Number of calendar days 

Beginning October 1, 2018 7 days 

Beginning October 10, 2018 14 days 

PGE has discussed this updated schedule with Commission Staff and Staff finds it acceptable. 
NIPPC, CUB, A WEC, CREA and RNW (NIPPC) proposed modifications to the schedule which 
would (1) elongate the time for Staff and Interested Parties comments, (2) shorten the time for 
PGE's reply comments, (3) create an additional round of Stakeholder only comments, and (4) 
create a final opportunity for PGE and stakeholder to provide final comments following Staffs 
report. PGE has accepted NIPPC's proposal for final comments on the Staff report as reflected 
in the schedule above. PGE was unable to accept NIPPC's other modifications. PGE consulted 

with NIPPC (as lead for the other entities on this issue) in an attempt to resolve our differences. 
The parties were unable to come to complete resolution. 

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact Erin Apperson me at (503) 464-6341. 

Sincerely, 

Loretta Mabinton 


